
 

 

December 3, 2020 

Dear PC Families: 

I wanted to share some updates with you about school.  We will be back in school on Monday, December 7th 
in our hybrid plan.  Here are some other important details. 

● Bus transportation will be provided through regular routes on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday.  

● Wednesdays will be virtual days.  
● If you need childcare and have not signed up, we do have some spots left so please contact the 

elementary office tomorrow or email Jennifer Mitchell so we can get your kids added to the list and 
make sure that the bus knows to pick them up.  We will provide childcare on Wednesdays for those 
who signed up, and we will use our virtual day pick up/drop off locations on Wednesdays.  

● Bus drivers are being provided their rosters today and will be in touch with families if pick up or drop 
off times are changing during our hybrid period. 

● We had planned a schoolwide virtual day on December 11th, but that day will now be a regular 
school day.  The only days that will be virtual are Wednesdays. 

● Lights On and CIA will be provided on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursday and Fridays.  Lights On and 
CIA bus routes will run as usual.  

● Meals will be delivered on Wednesday evenings for those families who sign up.  If you have not 
signed up yet, you can find that survey on the website under Quick Links. 

● Like you, we have heard about the CDC’s new quarantine guidelines, and we are working with the 
Perry County Health Department on how this might impact our practices at Perry Central. No final 
decisions have been made yet.  

If you have questions, please reach out to me, the principals or your child's teacher.  I hope that you and your 
families are doing well.  We are looking forward to seeing the students back on campus next week.  Take care, 
Commodore Family! 

All the best, 

Tara Bishop 

 
 


